
LCAHA:		Update	regarding	Annual	HOA	Meeting	
	
Due	to	the	Covid	19	and	the	Governor’s	restrictions	
on	public	gatherings,	the	Board	has	not	been	able	
to	schedule	the	HOA	Annual	Meeting	that	is	
normally	held	in	June.	
	
As	soon	as	restrictions	are	lifted	by	the	Governor,	
the	Board	will	schedule	the	Annual	Meeting.	Please	
continue	to	check	this	Website.		Once	a	date	has	
been	set,	notices	will	be	posted	on	the	Website	as	
well	as	the	mailboxes	on	Camino	Cerritos	and	in	the	
Pines.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	patience	on	this.	


